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APR 20 1981

Duke Power Company
ATTN: W. 0. Parker, .r.
Vice President, Steam Production
P. 0. Box 2178
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report Nos -513/8 an aQ-41 /80 17

Thank you for your letter of April 1, 1981, providing additional response infor-
mation relative to noncompliance item 413,414/80-17-01. It is our understanding
that you will complete your analysis of your inspection findings relative to this
item and provide a final response to Region II by June 1, 1981.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

Z'CQA_M
R. C. Léwis, Acting Director

Division of Resident and
Reactor Project Inspection

cc: J. W. Hampteon, Station Manager
D. G. Beam, Project Manager
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